
 

Whether you are taking your first steps 
towards opening a 'Warm Hub', or have been 
running a community café for many years, 
these friendly gatherings will be an 
opportunity to: 

• meet others who organise similar 
projects to yours 

• exchange good practice and pick up 
ideas from across the diocese 

• ask for advice from peers and from 
diocesan staff 

• help your project grow in size and 
community impact 

• find support with project development 
and fundraising. 

A support network for parish drop-ins, 
community cafés and Warm Hubs 
in the Diocese of Nottingham 

 
 
 
 

 

Warmer 
Welcome  
An online drop-in for anyone organising a Warm 
Hub or community café in their parish 

• Tuesday 10 January 2023 at 4.00 p.m. 
• Monday 13 February at 7.00 p.m. 
• Tuesday 14 March at 7.00 p.m. 

You’ll be warmly welcome! 
For details and booking visit 
bit.ly/WarmerWelcome 

 
This Winter Caritas is hosting a regular 
online get-together on Zoom for anyone 
offering parish-based hospitality and 
outreach in the cost-of-living crisis.  
 
You will be ‘warmly welcome’ to join us on 
10 January, 13 February or 14 March.  
 
To sign up to either workshop, click here, 
visit bit.ly/WarmerWelcome 
email caritas@dioceseofnottingham.uk 
or call Paul on 0115 648 1509 
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